Ballyclare Secondary School |
Doagh Road
Ballyclare
Co Antrim
BT39 9BG

Tel: 028 9332 2610

Principal: Mrs K O Bell BA Adv Cert Ed PQH

Dear Parent/Carer,

With the beginning of a new academic year and a return to a more
normal school life, it is great to see an extended school experience return. As part of this,
we at Ballyclare Secondary School value the sense of community that exists amongst pupils,
staff, and parents and with this in mind, we would like to invite parents and carers to join
Ballyclare Secondary School’s PTA (Parent Teacher Association).

If this is a voluntary role that you would be interested in, can you please
send an email to [dunwoody109@c2kni.net expressing your interest, no later than 3pm on
Friday 23" September 2022. If this could include a name and contact number, this would be
helpful.

We look forward to welcoming past and future volunteers to share ideas
in developing the school experience for all.

L. DunNOoc&j.

L. Dunwoody
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